On February 16, 2005 Board Member Sandra Richmond asked the following question regarding February 16, 2006 Board Item PM2 (Project Modifications and Final for Jupiter Middle):

Question: 
We get money for extra days?

Response:  
The extra days being granted to the contractor is a separate issue from the money we are getting back from the unused allowance.  We are recommending that the contractor be granted extra days because of delays outside of his control.  The money we are getting back is because we did not spend all of the money the Board previously approved for this project.  
Joseph Moore

Chief Operating Officer

